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Health department director to address pandemic questions  
at December 8 On Deck with Mercury 
  
Dr. Gloria Addo-Ayensu, director of the Fairfax County Health Department, will share data, 
recommendations, and insights related to the coronavirus pandemic as the guest at this month’s 
On Deck with Mercury conversation. The event will take place 6-8 pm Tuesday, December 8, at 
Vienna Town Hall, 127 Center Street S. 
 
In-person attendance is open to a limited number of individuals; online registration is required, 
and social-distancing guidelines will be followed. The event also may be attended via Zoom. 
Register to attend in person or via Zoom at viennava.gov/ondeck. 
 
The conversation also will be recorded for later broadcast on the Town’s cable access network, 
channel 27 on Cox and 38 on Verizon Fios, and the Town’s YouTube channel, 
@TownofViennaVA. 
 
On Deck with Mercury is a casual, monthly community forum hosted by Town Manager Mercury 
Payton. The program provides an opportunity for Town residents to learn about recent Town 
projects, preview upcoming initiatives, and ask questions. 
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